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Matilda Sanders 

From: Matilda Sanders 

Sent: Wednesday, November 14,2012 10:38 AM 

To: Dorothy Menasco 

Cc: Jeff Bates 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 120255-TP 


Yes, I did add the progmod A20f, and the "with modification". 


From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 10:26 AM 
To: Matilda Sanders 
Cc: Jeff Bates 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 1202SS-TP 

Matilda, please see Jeffs note below. 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 10:19 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 1202SS-TP 

Okay, I'll try to remember this. Also, prog mod should be added, not replaced - that is, this is an adoption AND an amendment. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 10:02 AM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Matilda Sanders; Hong Wang; Tiffany Williams 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 1202SS-TP 

Hi Jeff, 

Per this e-mail, we will update the docket title and change the prog mod to A20f. Please remember that changes to 
docket titles and prog mods should not be added to CASR revisions. They go to two separate locations in the Clerk's 
Office. In order for that information to be handled quickly and accurately, an e-mail request needs to come to Matilda 
with a cc to me, not Tiffany Williams. Thank you for your help. 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 20129:41 AM 
To: Tiffany Williams 
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Dorothy Menasco; Matilda Sanders; Hong Wang 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 1202SS-TP 

It looks like two of the changes I requested haven't been made: The CASR was also intended to update the docket title to include 
"with modifications" and add the program module/submodule A20(f). 

From: Tiffany Williams 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 20129:34 AM 
To: Jeff Bates 07660 NOV 14 ~ 
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Subject: RE: Docket No. 120255-TP 


Yes, for future reference you can check in the General Screen in eMS. 


From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 9:25 AM 
To: Tiffany Williams 
Subject: Docket No. 120255-TP 

I filed a CASR revision on 11/9/2012 for the above docket and was wondering if it has been processed yet. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-413-6538 
Fax: 850-413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore. 
your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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